Gonzales High School Website:

Seniors, are you ready for the fall SAT and/or ACT? The Gonzales High School SAT will be
given on August 25th & the ACT on September 8th. The registration deadlines are July 27th for
SAT and August 3rd for ACT. In order to help parents and seniors make informed decisions
regarding these college admissions tests two information sessions will be held at the Gonzales
High School Library on July 23™ at 9:00 am or 5:30 pm. The early test dates are focused on
allowing seniors another opportunity to improve their test scores since more than half of all
students increase their scores the second time they take the test. Also, seniors who haven’t
taken a test yet still have the opportunity to take advantage of a local test administration before
college application deadlines have closed.

The sessions will give an overview of the tests including basic information, the differences
between SAT and ACT, the registration process, where to find more information and resources,
and discuss payment options. Immediately following the information sessions the computer lab
will be open to allow access for the online registration process and assistance will be available.
The sessions are focused on seniors but are open to anyone. Juniors are encouraged to take
these tests in the spring; however, they will benefit from the information being presented so they
are better prepared for the spring tests.

Please visit the counselor’s corner on the Gonzales High School website for more information
and resources. We hope you are able to take advantage of this opportunity and look forward to
seeing you on July 23rd.

El SAT de Gonzales High School el 25 de agosto y el ACT el 8 de septiembre estan a la vuelta
de la esquina, al igual que los plazos de inscripcion. Las sesiones de informacién se llevaran a
cabo en la Biblioteca de la Escuela Preparatoria Gonzales el 23 de julio a las 9:00 a.m. o0 5:30
p.m. Las sesiones proporcionaran una descripcion general de las pruebas, incluida informacién
basica, proceso de registro y dénde encontrar mas recursos. Inmediatamente después de las
sesiones de informacion, el laboratorio de computacion estara abierto para permitir el acceso al
proceso de registro en linea y habra asistencia disponible. Por favor visite el Rincén del
Consejero de Gonzales High School para mas informacién y recursos.



